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WRITING

Last term, our class studied the First Fleet and for
their writing, they concentrated on what it would
be like to be a child convict. The students had to

research, draft, edit and then finally publish these
pieces, all using our “Bump It Up Wall” to help

them create individual learning goals. All the kids
did a fantastic job and their ability to place
themselves on the ships 250 years ago was

amazing.

MATHS

Over the past two weeks, we have been
investigating Shapes and Angles. This allowed us

to
complete some fantastic hands on activities and

experiments. The entire class loved the
opportunity

to explore acute, right and obtuse angles
through drawing all over their desks, even if it

did make for
a big clean up. Another lesson, we got to create

3D shapes using sticks and BluTac which gave us
all

a good chance to work out how many faces,
vertices and edges they all have.
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Meet Ken & Barbie

Last term, 3/4 L got two new class mates and they’re not any ordinary kids.
Ken & Barbie are Giant tree frogs or White Lipped frogs.

These frogs like to be held and patted, but sometimes they are in a bit of a jumpy mood. They have
jumped on people’s heads, faces and on tables.

These frogs mainly like to eat crickets.
They have really brought some joy and laughter to 3/4 L’s class.

By Madi Young


